
【Important Follow-up】 
From the second period classes held as usual 

 
 

October 16, 2013 
 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
and the College of Arts and Sciences 

 
 

To All Students and Faculty Members: 
 
 
Today on October 16, all classes from the second period will be held as usual 


